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Celebrating  
THIRTY YEARS of MINISTRY 

February 2026 

   Pastors and supporting churches are cordially 
invited to attend the GAP Missions National 

Convention of churches of Ivory Coast,    
February 13-15, 2026.   

   You have a year to prepare for this grand event 
where more than 41 of our established churches 
plus guests will meet in the western region where 
it all began thirty years ago. 
   JUNGLE RIDERS will be there as well as our 
Bible Institute Representatives and the orphans 
and children from GAP’s Girls Home.   
   Many of you have supported the work from its 
beginnings and others have long term investments in the many souls that have been 

reached through the years.  Hundreds, and even thousands of 
people have heard the truth of the GOSPEL and have been 
redeemed from deep rooted animistic beliefs to faith in Christ 
because you gave, prayed, and cared about lost souls.   
   The Ivorian Christians are now dancing for joy and singing praises 
to the ONE they adore.  The African Drum has changed its tune.  
Rather than beating to the chants of witchdoctors and sorcerers, it 
echos tunes of rejoicing in our churches because the people have 
been delivered from the life Satan had to offer.  So many villagers 
have trusted Christ and this is a time of celebration… for them AND 
for us.  Satan’s forces have certainly thrown much opposition but 
God has shown HIS mercy, grace, and power to overcome. 

   Wouldn’t you like to “meet” the fruit of your 
endeavors?  You will need to RSVP in order 
for us to make motel and food arrangements. 
You will be well cared for.   A bus to travel out 
west and to take you to the meetings will be 
provided.  A clean motel will be arranged and 
you will have food prepared especially for you.  
I will instruct you on all Passport, Visa, and 
ticketing necessary.   
   I believe it will be one of the most memorable 
trips you have ever experienced.   Questions?  

Email: thunder9image@gmail.com 

Pray for our Ivorian Pastors 

This is the January 2025 planning and 
Bible Study meeting.

PRAYER REQUESTS
   1, GAP board meeting - JAN 24, 2025 
   2. FEBRUARY TRIP TO IVORY COAST:  Visiting several village churches to   
observe worship center building progress - Const. on guest quarters of 
orphanage dormitory - Evangelization w/Jungle Riders  - repair orphanage van - 
Pastoral training - Counsel and encourage orphans 
   3. (JULY-AUGUST-SEPT)  Three months of visiting churches and preparing 
for upcoming National Convention in 2026 - VBS at orphanage - Reception of 
visiting groups from USA - Help churches with construction projects - Teach in 
Bible Institute - Take orphans on vacation - Receive new orphans 
   4. Pray for Ivorians to have good crops and enough money to attend National 
Convention - Pray for American pastors and supporters to be able to attend. 
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